
The goal of the project is to bring 25.3 broadband to rural customers who otherwise wouldn't have the 
opportunity for high speed internet.  Our goal over the next year is to expand our footprint and offer 
25/3 high speed internet to more rural customers than we already serve.   
 
The proposed project includes wireless LTE at 13 different locations including: Palmer, Jolley, Rolfe, 
Pocahontas, Manson, Albert City, Schaller, Ocheyedan, Peterson, Quimby, Marcus, Sioux Rapids, and 
Early. 
 
The primary deployment model will be Telrad wireless LTE. 
 
The estimated timeline is a start date of June 1, 2019 and completed by June 30, 2020.  A majority of the 
sites can be completed yet during 2019. 
 
The company will comply with all terms and conditions of the NOFA by creating a separate work order 
for each tower site and keeping supporting documentation of each expense.  
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